
 
 

 
      

 

   

  

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Rib-A-Que Sandwich 
Chicken Bites  
Onion rings  
Cream Corn  
Fresh Fruit/Canned 
Fruit 

Nachos Chicken 
Quesadilla  
Seasoned Black Beans 
Chili Lime Corn  
Fresh Fruit/Canned 
Fruit 

Spaghetti w/ Meat Sauce 
Spaghetti noodles  
Gilardi Cheese Filled 
Breadsticks  
Marinara Sauce  
PC Parmesan  
Roasted Cauliflower/Tossed 
Salad  
Fresh Fruit/Canned Fruit 

Crispy Chicken 
Drumsticks  
Mini Corn Dogs 
Cornbread  
Collard Greens  
Black Eyed Peas  
Fresh Fruit/Canned Fruit 

Cheese Pizza 
Pepperoni Pizza 
Chicken Bites 
Seasoned Green 
Beans  
Baby Carrots  
Fresh Fruit/Canned 
Fruit 

Coming up in September 

Monday September 23   

Little Caesar’s Pizza pickup 

Wednesday September 25  

Friday September 27 

Basketball team practice 

Friday September 27        

All Pro Dads Kick-off 

Saturday September 28 

Cheerleading practice 

Every morning 7:45      

Reading Bowl practice in 

Media Center 
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Spotlight News 

All Pro-Dads 
Dear Reese Road Leadership 
Academy parents, students, 
faculty, and staff;   
  

Reese Road will begin hosting 

All Pro Dads every 4th Friday at 

7:00 a.m..  We will kick-off our 

initiative this year in 

conjunction with our annual 

Million Fathers March on 

Friday, September 27th.  The 

launch event will take place in 

the media center at 7:00 a.m..   

We are asking all fathers, 

grandfathers, uncles, coaches, 

all male mentors and role 

models to bring your child to 

school on Friday. After the 

kick-off in the media center, 

we invite you to walk your 

child to class. Please RSVP to 

your child’s teacher.  

 

       
This is the last week to get in on our September 
PTA membership drive! Our goal is to increase our 
PTA membership 10% above last year. The 
membership fee is $5.00. Let’s see which class can 
reach 100% PTA membership participation first in 
each grade level. Encourage all of your family 
members to join PTA and support Reese Road 
Leadership Academy. Please complete the 
membership envelope, include your $5.00 and 
return them to the school by next Monday, 
September 30th. 
 

 

Be Proactive is about taking responsibility for your life. This is the 

Habit we are working on at RRLA. The students spend time 

working on what they can do something about, such as; behavior 

in school, homework, and being kind. Our students work hard 

each month on learning the Habits of TLIM. 

Parents, we are a uniform school.  Please be 

sure your Roadrunner is in dress code every 

day.  Students are required to wear navy or 

khaki bottoms with red, white, light blue or 

navy blue collar shirts.   


